
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you 
to attend a public meeting to discuss the proposed improve-
ments to State Road 21. 
 
 The FDOT is proposing to mill and resurface SR 21 from 
the Putnam county line to north of Commercial Circle in     
Keystone Heights.  Portions of this project are in Bradford, 
Clay and Putnam Counties.  In addition to the milling and     
resurfacing, the Department will be improving the safety of the 
roadway by widening the paved shoulders, improving the   
lighting within the Town of Keystone Heights, and adding   
mid-block crossings and bulb-outs as part of the Town’s 
Streetscape project.  Additionally, signal and pedestrian        
improvements at the intersection with SR-100 are also being 
proposed. 
 
 Public participation is solicited without regard to race, 
color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family   
status.  Persons who require special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require 
translation services (free of charge) should contact Doug Dycus 
at the number provided to the left, at least seven (7) days before 
the public meeting. 

FLORIDA  DEPARTMENT  OF  TRANSPORTATION  

Public Information Meeting 
State Road 21 (South Lawrence Blvd.) 
Financial Project ID:  439399-1 

Thursday, 
October 25, 2018 

 
Open House: 

4:30—6:30 p.m. 
No Presentation 

 
Location: 

Keystone Heights City Hall 
555 S. Lawrence Blvd. 
Keystone Heights, FL   

 
 
 
 

For More Information  
Contact: 

 
Doug Dycus, P.E.,  

FDOT Project Manager 
FL Dept of Transportation 

Mail Station 2002 
1109 S. Marion Avenue 
Lake City, FL  32025 

Phone:  (386) 961-7312 
Email:  

Douglas.dycus@dot.state.fl.us 

Follow us on Social Media 

MyFDOTNEFL MyFDOT_NEFL MyFDOTNEFL 

Si prefiere recibir esta carta es español,  por favor de comunicarse  
con Esther Murray  al (904) 360-5348 Referencia:  439399-1 

Project Website:  nflroads.com/KeystoneHeights 


